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Peab builds new senior living in 
Norrköping 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a new senior living facility in Norrköping. The 
customer is Norrköping Municipality and the contract is worth SEK 210 million.  
 
The project comprises a new three story senior living facility on the property Fiskeby 2:1. 
The building will consist of 80 rooms, common areas and personnel and utility rooms.  
 
The base floor will consist of a slab on the ground, the building frame will be concrete and 
the facade will be in brick. Part of the roof will be covered in solar panels. 
 
“We’re happy and proud to be part of community development in Norrköping. Peab has a 
great deal of experience in building assisted living facilities and we look forward to getting 
started,” says Anders Bergeling, Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction starts in October 2023 and the project is 
expected to be completed in February 2026. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2023. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 16,000 employees and net sales of SEK 62 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


